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Detroit, Michigan - The Detroit Dance Foundation (DDF), a non-profit
organization committed to providing talented aspiring dancers the opportunity
to pursue their passion for dance, is excited to invite the community to its
inaugural fundraising dinner event, "The Encore: One more time, with Wine."

"The Encore" will be an unforgettable evening of fine dining, music, and
dancing, with early bird tickets available now. By attending, guests will support
DDF's mission to provide financial assistance, specialized training, and
performance opportunities to aspiring young dancers in the Detroit area.

"We're thrilled to invite the community to 'The Encore,' our inaugural fundraising
dinner event," said DDF's Executive Director, Jasmine Woods. "This event is not
just a fundraiser - it's a celebration of the talent and dedication of our young
dancers and a chance for the community to come together and support their
dreams."

The event will occur on Friday, June 16, 2023, at the Detroit Pistons Performance
Center from 7:00 - 10:00 pm. Attendees will enjoy delectable hors d'oeuvres, fine
wine, other refreshments, live music, and dancing. It will be a chance to
connect with like-minded individuals who share a passion for dance and
philanthropy.

"We can't wait to see everyone there and make a meaningful impact in the
local dance community," Woods said.

Please take advantage of this unique opportunity to support our community's
next generation of dancers. RSVP today through DDF's website and become a
part of a transformative movement that will inspire and enrich the local
performing arts scene.

To learn more about the event or Detroit Dance Foundation, contact Linda
Hendricks at (313) 789-1334 or info@dancedetroit.org. Get your tickets now at
dancedetroit.org/encore.

About The Detroit Dance Foundation: The Detroit Dance Foundation (DDF) is a
non-profit organization committed to providing talented students the
opportunity to pursue their passion for dance. Through specialized training
programs, financial assistance, and performance opportunities, DDF aims to
remove financial barriers and ensure every student can access high-quality
dance education. For more information, visit DDF's website at DanceDetroit.org.
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Changing Lives One Dance Step at a Time: Detroit Non-Profit Launches
Fundraiser to help Provide Detroit's Youth Access to Dance Training
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